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Rev Anna Alls.  01623 611007

COFFE MORNING HALL FARM
The Coffee Morning held on Saturday, March 3rd, raised £188.50 for Church funds.  In spite of the 
cold, snowy weather, the event was well attended, and there was a lively and cheerful atmosphere 
throughout the morning!     Thanks to Jonathan for his warm hospitality!
The results of the fifth draw of the 100 club were as follows;
1. Mr Charlie Johnson.   £50
2. Mr Ryan Bromley.       £30
3. Mr David Bradford.     £20.        
Congratulations to all the winners!

100 CLUB
The 100 club is due for renewal - many people have already subscribed, but, a gentle reminder to 
those who haven't yet done so!  Tickets available from Georgina, (861232) or Jonathan, (860249)

MAY COFFEE MORNING
There will be a Coffee Morning on Saturday, May 26th, at Hopland Cottage, (top of Rice Hill) - 
starting at 10.30am.  Entry £2 - this includes coffee, tea, cake etc.
Raffle - Cakes. -  Bring and Buy -  White-Elephant -  Plants
The first draw of the 100 club will take place at this event!
Please come and join us!
Proceeds to Church funds.     -      EVERYBODY WELCOME!

OUR AUSTRALIAN FRIENDS.
We will be very sad to lose our new-found friends, Simon and Debbie, who have been living in 
Kirton, at 'Hillcrest', for several months, on an exchange visit from Australia. They have attended 
many Church services and social gatherings, and have become very popular in the village 
community!  They are due to return to Australia at the end of March, and we will miss them greatly.
God Speed on your trip back home, thank you for your friendship, and remember, you will always 
be sure of a warm welcome should you ever return to Kirton in the future!

CHURCH CLOCK
The PCC has now been granted a faculty to carry out the repair work on the Church clock.  As 
many villagers will know, the clock has not been accurate for some time.  An investigation was 
carried out by a Mr Hutchinson, who came from the Diocese,( with regard to the faculty 
application.)   He was very impressed with its quality, but suggested that it would benefit from a 
good clean - and, needed to be rewired.  The work will be carried out any time now, by a firm called 
'Time Assured', after which hopefully, it will give the correct time once more!

THIRD TIME LUCKY !
The new date for the litter-pick round the village is Sunday, April15th - 11am - meet at Hall farm.  
Prepare for snow-storms, icy blasts, hail, sleet and everything the 'beast from the east' can throw 
at us!!!  -but, hopefully not this time, and third time lucky !

                                           
                                                  HAPPY EASTER EVERYBODY,




